
Hopkinsville Art Guild 
Minutes 

July 13, 2010 
Guild Art Gallery  

 
Meeting was called to order by President Carolyn Self at 12:00 
 
Members Present: Carolyn Self, Betty Liles, Nancy Stalls, Judy Campbell, Henrietta Kemp, Jeff 
Ezell, and Griffin Blane.  
 
Minutes:  June, 2010, minutes were reviewed.  A motion to approve the minutes was made by 
Nancy Stalls and seconded by Jeff Ezell.  Motion passed. 
 
Membership: Betty Liles reported we currently have 84 members. 
 
Gallery Committee: Betty Liles reported the total income at the Gallery for June was $1,691.13.  
This included income from sales, new membership fees, and donations.  It was approved that 
Nancy Stalls contact a cleaning service to get the carpet cleaned in the gallery spending around 
$135.00.  There was discussion about purchasing sacks for purchases.  Henrietta Kemp will 
secure sacks and tissue for this purpose.  Reception, “Picnic with the Arts” on July 9 was a 
success.  It was well attended (over 100) and sales were good.  The Geezers were popular as 
the musicians.  Next change of Art in Gallery – September 26 – 29. Reception - October 15th. 
Christmas Bazaar – Nov. 26 and 27.  Refreshments all day, both days. 
Gallery safety policy will be developed and submitted to the group for approval. 
 
PACI report: Nancy Stalls will continue as the Guild Representative to the board. 
 
Old Business: 
 
Trip to Frist and Cheekwood – trip cancelled  
 
Children’s Art Camp – Griffin Blane reported a successful Art Camp for 34 children.  The Guild 
sponsored 4 children to participate in the camp.  The group authorized Griffin to purchase floor 
coverings (tarps) to be used for workshops in the gallery. 
 
Workshops –  

• July 18, 2:00 -5:30 – Guild Gallery, watercolor workshop by Betty Martyn.  
• Sept. 12, 1-4 – Guild Gallery, Still Life Painting by Jennifer Fairbanks of Murray  

 
International Festival – Because the Festival will not be held in the Mall this year, the group 
will not participate. 
 
Derby Arts Festival – We will plan to hold the 4th festival on Sat. May 7th at the Mall with the 
children’s free art projects only.  Those volunteering to help  Nada Fuqua, Sophia Stevenson, 
Destiny Steffin, Reisa Peters, Faye & Carter Hendricks, Henrietta Kemp 
 
New Business:  
 
Women’s Show, Bruce Convention Center, Oct. 1 and 2. Members wishing to exhibit their work 
may do so on their own.  Nancy Stalls has contact information for anyone interested. 
 



40th Annual Pennyroyal Juried Art Exhibition – Sept. 17th deadline for entries, Reception and 
awards on Sunday Oct. 10th from 2:00 - 4:00 at HCC Auditorium Building.  
 

Committees for 2010 – 2011 
Membership – Betty Liles 
 
Gallery – Betty Liles, Deposits, Inventory control  

• Volunteer coordinator – Henrietta Kemp  
• Quarterly Art Exchange – Receiving – Barbara Gardner and Jeff Ezell 
• Quarterly Art Hanging – Nancy Stalls, Judy Campbell 
• Reception food coordinator – Denise Veazey 
• Reception set up/clean up – Jack and Lynn Shepherd 
• Gallery lending library – Gail Meyer 
• Others volunteering to help – Guy Bozard, Bev Bozard, Dan & Janice Cayce, Linda 

Pierce, Sophia Stevenson, Destiny Steffin, Jan Faulkner, Matthew Shelton, Laurel King-
Davis, Daniel Wilkinson, Jack & Lynn Shepherd, Nancy Stalls, Faye & Carter Hendricks, 
Jeff & Tanya Ezell, Gabriele Wardeiner, Judy Campbell, Barbara Gardner 

 
Pennyroyal Juried Art Exhibition – Betty Liles and Henrietta Kemp, Co chairs 

• Others volunteering to help: Sophia Stevenson, Destiny Steffin, Matthew Shelton, 
Eunice Kern, Reisa Peters, Daniel Wilkinson, Nancy Stalls, Faye and Carter Hendricks, 
and Gabriele Wardeiner. 

 
Publicity – Griffin Blane, Chair 

• Others volunteering to help, Matthew Shelton, Faye and Carter Hendricks, Henrietta 
Kemp, George Peay 

• Christmas Greeting Card Sale – Gail Meyer and Carol Lewis volunteered to help 
 
Historian – Nada Fuqua, Chair 

• Terry Fuqua, Webmaster 
 
Workshop Committee – Nancy Stalls and Judy Campbell co-chairs 

• Others volunteering to help – Jeff and Tanya Ezell 
 
Program Committee – Gail Meyer volunteered to help 
 
Art Auction – Nov. 12, 2011 – Jim Mason, Chair  

• Others volunteering to help - Gail Myer, Matthew Shelton, Laurel King-Davis, Reisa 
Peters, Nancy Stalls, Jeff & Tanya Ezell, Gabriele Wardeiner, Shelia Dotson and Bill 
Deatherage  

 
 
The next regular meeting will be Thurs. Aug.12 at 12:00 at the Guild Gallery. 
 
Respectfully submitted, Henrietta Kemp Secretary 


